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FROM OUR MAIL BAG 

December 12 1987 

Dear Editor 

I am a Canadian reader who is appreciative of the information 
provided by your journal. Since I teach Native Indian students 
in a small town in the province of British Columbia, I am 
interested in the many parallels between the educational exper­
iences of Australian and Canadian aboriginal peoples. 

Currently I am completing my doctoral dissertation, which focuses 
on differences between Native Indian and non-Native students as 
they participated in instructional dialogue. 

I would like to contact anyone interested in conducting compar­
ative classroom-based research (Canadian/Australian aboriginal 
peoples) in the area of language use. If any of your readers 
share similar interests I would be delighted to hear from them. 

My address is: 

Angela Ward 
Box 82 
Lytton, B.C. 
Canada 
VOK 1Z0 

Thank you for giving me a glimpse of what is happening in 
Australian classrooms. 

Yours sincerely 

-sgd- Angela Ward 

(Interested readers please correspond directly with Angela Ward 
...Editor) 
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